Adlington St. Paul's Church of England Primary



Head teacher: Mrs J. Burger Deputy Head: Mrs E. H. Wingeatt



Railway Road, Adlington, Chorley, Lancashire, PR6 9QZ

Tel: 01257 480276

E-mail: bursar@adlingtonstpauls.lancs.sch.uk

www.adlingtonstpauls.lancs.sch.uk

'Whatever you do, work at it with all your heart'. Colossians 3 v 23

Dear Candidate

On behalf of the Governing Board at St Paul's I would like to thank you for your interest in the post of Deputy Headteacher at our school. We are looking forward to appointing an aspiring leader with a passion for teaching and learning, and who is eager to share in the leadership of our school. We wish you well as you consider whether St Paul's is the place for you, and would like to assure you that, should you come to join us here we are able to offer a supportive environment where we believe you would be able to flourish as a leader.

Adlington St Paul's is a distinctly Christian School, deeply rooted in its Christian Values, and its vision, from St Paul's Letter to the Colossians, 'Whatever you do, work at it with all your heart.' This vision is supported by strong links with the Church, where there is a great deal of support and affection for the work that we do. We look forward to working with the new Deputy Headteacher, as we continue to develop the spiritual lives of the children and staff, and as we build on these strong links with the church and community.

St Paul's is part of the Learning Together Trust, where there is a good deal of positive engagement with the other three schools in the Trust. Within the School itself, we are blessed with a loyal, hardworking team of staff and governors, who are eager to support the leadership of the School as we drive forward our Vision. The children at St Paul's are a delight, demonstrating an eagerness to learn, and a passion to live out our Christian Values in their daily lives.

If you are excited and enthused by our Vision, and if you believe you have the passion to join our team, then we would love to meet you, and would encourage you to come along and visit the school for yourself. Please telephone Miss Moffitt in the School office to arrange an appointment. We look forward to meeting you, and will hold you in our prayers as you consider whether this is the right place for you.

Yours faithfully

Fr David Arnold Chair of Governors

Vicar of Adlington St Paul

MA RC

Learning Together Following Jesus